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SUFFOLK POLICE SEEK PUBLIC’S ASSISTANCE IN  

SERIAL CREDIT CARD SKIMMING LARCENIES 
 
SUFFOLK, VA (January 7, 2016)   Suffolk Police are seeking the public’s assistance 

in identifying two suspects involved in serial credit card skimming larcenies across the 

Hampton Roads area.   

 

The suspects were seen using multiple stolen credit card numbers to purchase gift 

cards at the Walmart located on North Main Street and in Franklin on December 15, 

2015.   

 

The suspects are a white male and female in their late 40’s to late 50’s, both wearing 

dark-rimmed glasses as seen in the attached video surveillance photos.   

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Crime Line at 1-888-Lock-U-Up. When 

calling Crime Line, callers do not have to give their names or appear in court.   

Citizens can also utilize TipSoft to anonymously submit crime-related tips through the 

Web, a text message, or from any Android or iPhone mobile device with the TipSubmit 

mobile app.  Tips can be submitted by visiting www.suffolkva.us/crimelinetips, or by 

texting the word “CRIMES” (274637) with the keyword SPDVATIP.  TipSoft also 

http://www.tipsoft.com/index.asp?P=TipSubmitMobile
http://www.tipsoft.com/index.asp?P=TipSubmitMobile
http://www.suffolkva.us/crimelinetips


supports users’ ability to submit videos or photos using the TipSoft mobile app. If 

information leads to an arrest, the caller or “tipster” could qualify for a reward of up to 

$1,000. 

 

### 


	NEWS RELEASE

